
Chancellor's Statement of Affirmative Action and Equal 

Opportunity 
 
At the University of Wisconsin-Whitewater, we are committed to a campus community that is 
free of all forms of discrimination, whether based on race, gender, age, color, religion, 
disability, sexual orientation or gender status, veteran status or national origin.  
 

This commitment to equal opportunity applies to any personnel activity or action. Whenever 
you recruit, select, hire, place, train (whether formally or informally, such as on-the-job 
training, co-op programs, apprenticeships and management trainee programs), promote, 
transfer, lay off, recall or terminate staff members, you have the obligation and the opportunity 
to ensure you do not discriminate. This holds true for those responsible for salaries, wages, 
insurance programs and social and recreational programs. 
 
We are the guardians of our campus community. Each of us must take responsibility for 
eliminating discrimination in our interactions and deliberately take action to provide equal 
opportunities for all members of our campus. If we do, together we will create the educational 
and work environment in which every student, staff and faculty member can thrive. 
 
Beverly Kopper 
Chancellor 
 
 


